For those of you that want to fight an eviction notice,
our attorney, who represents us in our litigation
against the Wynne Building Corporation, has
recommended you consider these attorneys to assist in
your fight. Both have offices in Vero Beach.

Michelle Napier
772-281-5061

Doug Vitunac
772-231-4343




